
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

5th February 2019 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 5 have been working well as a team lately and as a result have achieved their 50 class credits. 

The class have decided that they would like a non-school uniform day as a reward. This will take 

place on Friday 15th February 2019. Pupils can therefore come into school in their own clothes but 

we ask for no vest tops or crop tops or jewellery and please wear sensible shoes. 

If you have any questions, please ask. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins     Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teacher     Head Teacher 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

     Norwood Primary School 

                      Gunthorpe Road 

                                Gunthorpe 

                            Peterborough 

                                  PE4 7DZ 
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